26th September 2025

Dear Families.

Re: Year 11 Parents' Evening

I am writing to inform you that the Year 11 Parents' Evening will take place on Tuesday 7th October 2025 from 3.30pm – 5.30pm. This will be a great opportunity to speak to your child's teachers from all subjects.

The aim of the event is to:

- Help you understand how your child is doing in each subject
- Share how the school is supporting your child to achieve
- Share with you what your child can do to improve and how you can support them

Students are required to attend Parents' Evening in full school uniform.

Please confirm your attendance by emailing <u>parents@mulberryacademyshoreditch.org</u> and stating your child's name and tutor group. Alternatively, you may respond to this text message by stating 'Yes' or 'No' along with your child's name and tutor group or by calling 020 7920 7905 or 020 7920 7906.

If you are unable to attend on the day, please contact me through reception on 020 7920 7900 to make an alternative appointment or to discuss your child's progress over the phone. As a school, we see dialogue with parents/carers as a crucial means of ensuring the success of our students.

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 7th October 2025 and are grateful for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Ms L Coulson-West Head of Year 11